
Friends of Osceola Public Library 

September 28, 2024 

Present:  Anne Miller, Miriam Flysjo, Sherry Hanson, Kathie Nelson, Marian Quinn, Cheryl 

Beardslee 

The meeting was called to order at 10:35 by Miriam. 

Motion by Sherry and seconded by Cheryl to approve agenda.  Passed by voice vote.  

Director’s Report – A new email system is being tested for sending out holds and overdue 

notices. A total of 4,438 items were circulated in August.  There were 94 computer uses and 

1,390 eBook checkouts.  27 new patrons were registered.  2025 budget is being worked on. 

Approval of August minutes – Motion by Sherry and seconded by Cheryl to approve August 

minutes. Passed by voice vote. 

Treasurer’s Report- Motion by Cheryl and seconded by Quinn to approve the Treasurer's 

Report. Passed by voice vote. 

Library Board Meeting - Miriam will attend the October 10th meeting and Sherry the November 

14th.  

Book Sale October 4. 

First shift 9:30 to 12:30 – Leader – Miriam, Volunteers - Elaine and Maureen 

Second shift 12:30 to 3:30 – Leader – Cheryl, Volunteers – Sherry and Quinn 

Library Website – Kathie and Cheryl are working on the Friends page update.  Minutes and 

agenda will be presented on the website in the future. 

Books and Biscotti – Tasks were discussed and assigned.  Decorations for tables – Barb & 

Miriam, Coffee – Quinn, Tea – Miriam,  Volunteer set up – Noon,  A Books and Biscotti survey 

will be placed on each chair to get an idea of how people are hearing about the event. A 

handout at the October book sale was discussed and will be created for that day. 

Brandon Books – Information hopefully coming to Barb by Friday. 

American Girl dolls – Still discussing how to sell these. 

Have you read this?  Field trip to Friends room to pick out a book/puzzle. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:35 

Respectfully submitted by Sherry Hanson 

 

 

 


